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NOTICE OF NEWPORT BOAT RAMP TEMPORARY CLOSURE 
Please be advised the Newport Boat Ramp will be closed on November 17, 2014 for approximately three days in an effort to allow a derelict vessel to be removed.  For your convenience, the following alternative boat launches are available for access:
· St. Marks National Wildlife Refuge – Lighthouse Rd., St. Marks (adjacent to the St. Marks Lighthouse)

· St. Marks River Park – Old Fort Rd., St. Marks
· Wakulla River Lower Bridge on Hwy. 98

